
From 1 October 2020, trustees of defined benefit pension schemes 
are required to publish their Statement of Investment Principles 
(SIP) on a publicly available, free to access, website for members.

We have launched two cost effective, quick and easy to implement 
“Member Website” solutions for this purpose.

If you have not yet decided how to proceed, we can offer you a 
solution that will meet your needs.

Who is this aimed at? 
Trustees and sponsoring employers who:

•	 Simply want to meet their “on-line compliance” requirements

•	 Wish to provide broader on-line engagement with employees 
and pension scheme members

Why PensionPal? 
PensionPal Ltd is an established provider of online software 
solutions for trustees and sponsors of UK pension schemes. 

We were established in 2006 and are extremely proud of our strong 
client list consisting of pension trustee boards, firms of pension 
professionals and independent trustees. 

We have a strong track record of delivering innovative, scalable and 
easy to use IT solutions for the pensions industry.

PensionPal 
Member Websites



To help trustees we have launched two online solutions:

For further details, please contact: mark.stephenson@pensionpal.co.uk

This will allow you to share important 
documents, links to external sites and key 

messages with members.

This is ideal for trustees and employers wishing to embrace online 
communication for their benefit arrangements.

It provides tremendous flexibility allowing you to share a wide variety of 
content with scheme members in a logical and structured way.

Solution 1 - A single page “compliance” site Solution 2  - A multi-page site tailored to your needs


